
Hello Applegate Families: 

Our second trimester is underway and off to a fabulous start. This time of 

year is exciting as we begin to watch learning blossom. Conferences are 

being held on February 6th from 3-7 and February 7th from 7am-7pm.  

Notices for scheduling conferences were sent home, if you have any 

questions please do not hesitate to call the office. Please take this 

opportunity to visit with your child’s teacher, review progress, goals and 

challenges. Our teachers and staff members are committed to working 

together toward your student’s academic goals, toward ensuring our 

curriculum is relevant, and to enabling all of our students to be successful 

in a positive and safe environment.  

School safety has always been a top priority for Three Rivers School 

District. In light of recent events this issue has come to the forefront of all 

of our minds. Policies and practices are being reviewed and refined. Thank 

You for entrusting us with your children every day. Rest assured that our 

staff is dedicated to ensuring your child’s safety. I am so thankful for the 

warm, caring community our school resides in, and the support the school 

gets from you all. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with concerns or compliments. 

Working together anything is possible. 

Sincerely, 

Renee Hults 

  renee.hults@threerivers.k12.or.us 

Pr inc ipa l ’s  Message  

School  Hours &  

Contact   Numbers 

Grades K5– 8:10- 2:35 

Grades 6-8   8:10: 2:40 

846-6280 or 899-1417 
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Cougar  Tails 

Monthly Calendar 

     February   

4th– GBB/Shady 

Cove– here 

6th  Evening Confer-

ences/Regular 

School Day 

7th Conferences/NO 

SCHOOL 

8th– NO SCHOOL 

11th-GBB/Prospect– 

here 

14th-GBB/St. Mary’s 

–here 

18th– President’s 

Day/No classes 

19th– GBB @ Rogue 

Valley Adv. 

21th– GBB/New 

Hope– here 

22nd-Spaghetti Feed 

5:00-7:30pm 

25th– GBB-@ Ruch 

28th-GBB-@ Rogue 

Valley Adv.  

 



Please don’t forget to up-date shot records 

with our office.  If your child needs immun-

izations you should have received a letter 

from the Josephine County Health Dept.  Ex-

clusion date is February 20th.  Call the 

school office for questions.   

     Cougar Growls 

Students, parents, staff and community will be able to send in an announce-

ment to be mentioned during the Friday morning announcements. These will 

be called Cougar Growls and they will cost $1.00 per growl.  Examples of 

Cougar Growls are Happy Birthday, Happy Valentine’s Day or even an I Love 

You from mom. The money raised from this will go into our STUDENT 

BODY FUND and used towards playground equipment, all school presenta-

tions, classroom supplies, etc……………… 

If  you are interested please fill out the from below and turn it in to the of-

fice by Thursday afternoon with your $1.00 so it can be presented the fol-

lowing Friday morning. 

     Cougar Growl 

To:_________________________ 

Announcement__________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________ 

From:_____________________________________ 

Paid___________ 

SPAGHETTI FEED – HOSTED BY THE 7/8 

GRADE CLASS 

To help raise money for their “Moving On 

Ceremony” in June; the 7/8 grade class will 

be hosting a spaghetti feed, February 22nd in 

the Gym. 

Tickets will go on sale the week of February 

4th.  For more information please see the 

flier in this edition of the newsletter. 



Applegate School 

8th Grade Spaghetti Feed 

February 22, 2013 

5-7:30 pm 

   Menu:       Cost: 

 Homemade Spaghetti     $8.00 for adults 

 Salad        $5.00 for children 4-11 

 Cookie       Free for children 3 and younger 

 Drinks  

 

   Funds raised go towards the 2013 graduation 

    Thank you for supporting our students! 

 

 






